
 

 

10 February 2011 

 

 

To the ACUPCC, AASHE, and STARS community – 

 The University of Arkansas is pleased to submit our campus sustainability report to the 

STARS program.  Dozens of staff and faculty across our campus have compiled data and 

information that allow us to complete this report, and I confirm that, to the knowledge of those 

who developed the information contained here, this submission is fully accurate.   

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. G. David Gearhart 
Chancellor 

  


